
At Par 3, we have created an experience for all to enjoy with tacos, a beer garden and playground,

together with our Par 3 golf and 18 hole mini golf course. 

To ensure a seamless experience for everyone, we've established the following policies:

For groups that would like to have a table, please reserve one on our website or talk directly to a staff

member to make your booking. Table bookings are for a maximum of 2 hours. We will hold your table

booking for 15 minutes after the booked time, then release it if not taken.

For groups/functions that would like to book The Barn function space, they must make a booking with

us. Please email events@par3.com.au. A payment of $500 is required to secure your booking, and it is

non-refundable. Barn bookings are only available from 4 pm onwards.

We are a cashless venue, so please bring a credit/debit card as we are EFTPOS only. 

We have a Taqueria in our brand new café/bar with an ever changing menu to keep you excited! There

will be no BYO food and drinks of any kind into our venue. The only exception being a birthday cake. 

Please allow up to 2 hours (during peak periods and school holidays) to play mini golf and 1.5 hours

during regular times. You might also experience longer than usual wait times during peak periods and

school holidays, and we appreciate your patience. We have a fabulous bar and café to serve you while

you wait. 

We will not be taking any bookings for golf, mini golf, barn or tables between the 23rd of December

and the 2nd of January. 

To preserve the environmental surroundings of Old Broadwater Farm and the Par 3 course, party

poppers, piñatas, glitter and horns/blowers are not permitted.

All decorations brought into the venue must be taken down and cleaned up before departing; this

includes party decorations, balloons, streamers, food plates etc.

All children under the age of 16 must be supervised on the golf/mini golf course at all times.

If you fail to meet our terms and conditions, our staff have the right to refuse services or ask you to

leave the venue.

These policies help us deliver the best service and experience for all our guests. If you have any questions

or require further assistance in planning your event, please don't hesitate to contact our staff. 

We appreciate your cooperation. 

The Par 3 Team.
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